
If you are a guest this morning, please scan the 
QR code to let us know you’re here. 

WELCOME FAMILY MINISTRY


CHILDREN’S MINISTRY

Elementary Winter Retreat Registration

We hope all 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders will join us March 3-4 for a 
one-night retreat at Camp Copass in Denton. It will be a great 
opportunity for students to build stronger relationships with each 
other and grow in their faith and understanding of God's word. 
Please contact Mikie@ccmcdermott.org to learn more and visit 
www.theroadfm.org/events for a link to the registration form.


Spring Quarter Bible Class Teachers/Helpers Needed

The Children's Ministry seeks dedicated volunteers to teach 
children's Bible classes for the spring quarter (March-May). You 
can make a positive impact in the lives of children by sharing 
the love of Jesus! Please contact Mikie@ccmcdermott.org  

to learn more.


Welcome Guests!

We're glad you joined us! Please stop by and speak to one of our 
Greeters at our Guest Reception Desks for more information 
about McDermott Road. Parents, if needed, there is a live 
broadcast of our service in the Fellowship Hall. There is also an 
attended nursery for ages 2 and under in our Children's 
Education Wing, room 311. 

 

News & Events 

Life Groups: Sign up TODAY!

Our small group Bible studies are vital for connecting with our 
church family. Groups wanting to add new members are posted 
in the foyer if you are not in a Life Group. New groups are listed 
that were not there last Sunday.  Just write in your name, and 
you will be contacted for the first meeting on February 19. 
Questions about Life Groups? Contact Mark Bryson.


Ladies Bunko – Save the date!

We have a fun “night out” for the ladies planned for Monday 
night, February 27, 6:00-9:00 pm. Join us for a light dinner and 
an evening of Bunko in the Fellowship Hall. More details to follow 
soon.


New QR Code 

Right in front of you, in the chair pocket, is a terrific information 
tool. Scan it and find out! As a guest, there are several things 
provided for you.  

 


Do You Have Our App?

Our church app is available to all active members of the 
McDermott Road family. The directory, church calendar, check-in, 
giving, and more are at your fingertips. Contact the church office, 
and we will help you get access. 


Wednesday 
Toddler-Helper 
2-Year-Olds-Helper 
3-Year-Olds-Helper 
4th Grade-Teacher 
Check-in Desk

Sunday AM 
Infant Bible Class-Teacher 
Kindergarten-Teacher  
3rd Grade-Teacher & Helper 
4th Grade-Teacher & Helper  
5th Grade-Helper 

Texas Bible Bowl Registration

Parents of Texas Bible Bowl participants, 
onl ine registrat ion for TBB is open! 
Registration is required for all TBB participants 
and family members attending the TBB event 
from March 31 to April 2. Please visit 
www.theroadfm.org/events or scan the QR 
code for a link to the registration form.






Song: Shout Hallelujah

 Welcome 


 Song: Hallelujah, Praise Jehovah

Song: Only a Holy God


 Prayer

 Song: When I Survey the Wondrous Cross


 Lord’s Supper

 Song: Father, I Adore You


Song: God is So Good

Song: Great Are You Lord

 Scripture – Luke 6:20-26


 Song: Open My Heart

Song: Count Your Blessings


 Sermon - Comparison Can Lead to Materialism

 Song: Jesus is Tenderly Calling


 Song: The Lord Bless You and Keep You

 Prayer


______________________________________________________________


Attendance & Financial January 29, 2023

In-Person Worship: 881 	       	 	              Contribution: $45,989

Online Worship: 386 households                 Year-to-Date Average: $62,919

Bible Class: 640	 	 	 	             Weekly Budget: $TBD

Online Bible Class: 83 households	 

Wednesday: NA


Your 2022 Giving Statement is available and can be printed from your Elexio 
profile. Please see Connections for more detailed instructions. 

______________________________________________________________


Sermon Notes


Order of Worship	 	 	 	              February 5, 2023

We have a class, group, or ministry team that is right for you. For a complete list of 
activities, ministries, and church leadership, visit our website ccmcdermott.org.


If you would like to receive our weekly newsletter, email us at 
contact_us@ccmcdermott.org


www.ccmcdermott.org	 	 Phone: 972-712-2727


1. What are some of the destructive ways we compare ourselves to 
others?


2. Why is measuring our blessedness according to wealth such a 
harmful practice?


_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_

Truly blessed people are those whose _______________  have 

made them _______________ of their need for 
_______________.


